
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATIONS  

 

The meetings of the  
East Truckee Canyon Citizen Advisory Board scheduled on: 

September 5, 2012 
November 7, 2012 

  at 7:00 p.m. 
 at the Stampmill Neighborhood Fire Department 

 400 Stampmill Drive, Wadsworth, Nevada 
 have been cancelled. 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

You are invited to a community forum hosted by Washoe County on: 
September 5, 2012  

 from 7:00 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. 
at Stampmill Neighborhood Fire Department 
 400 Stampmill Drive, Wadsworth, Nevada 

to share your thoughts on strengthening citizen involvement in Washoe 
County and local issues.  For more information please visit 

www.washoecounty.us/citizens. 

 

This Public Notice is being posted in the event there may be a quorum of the  
East Truckee Canyon CAB at a Community Forum hosted by Washoe County and 
no deliberation or action of the East Truckee Canyon CAB will occur. 

 

Posting of agenda; website location.  Pursuant to NRS 241.020, this notice has been posted at the Washoe 
County Administration Complex, 1001 E. Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada; and the following locations:  Stampmill 
Neighborhood Fire Department, Station 25, 400 Stampmill Drive; Wadsworth Justice Court, 390 W. Main Street; 
Wadsworth Post Office, 150 US Highway 40; and I-80 Smokeshop, 1000 Smokeshop Cr., Wadsworth, Nevada.  The 
agenda may be accessed on the County’s website at www.washoecounty.us/cab , then choose this CAB’s Home 
Page link. 

 


